
 
 

 

Dear Global One Health practitioners, 

 

For the upcoming workshop at the Paradigm shifts for Global One Health 

symposium, we kindly invite you to enrich our collaborative network by 

contributing to our interactive networking map.  

You can access the map through this link: Padlet 

Even if you are not attending this specific workshop, your contribution to the 

map is greatly appreciated as it allows participants to connect with professionals 

from diverse disciplines across the globe. By populating the map with your 

expertise and insights, you'll not only expand your own network but also foster 

interdisciplinary collaboration essential for addressing complex global health 

challenges. You can provide an attachment of your liking, for example a paper or 

video, that describes your work.  

We encourage you to engage with fellow practitioners, exchange ideas, and 

forge meaningful connections that transcend geographical boundaries. 

 

Thank you for your participation in advancing the cause of One Health. 

 

Kind regards, 

Global One Health Workshop Organizing Team 

 

 

 

https://padlet.com/WageningenCDI/global-one-health-expert-map-d8m3qgfj01l5hfm3

